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Corrections to document TRANS/WP.29/GRSP/2002/8 

 
Transmitted by the Secretariat 

 
The secretariat received an e-mail, reproduced below, correcting the mistake 
that Mr. Paul Butler is not the Chairman of ISO/TC 22/SC12/WG1, as it is 
indicated in document TRANS/WP.29/GRSP/2002/8, but the Chairman of the US 
section of the ISO working group. 
 
Subject:  Document TRANS/WP.29/GRSP/2002/8 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Dear Sir, 
 
As secretary of ISO/TC 22/SC12 "Passive safety crash protection systems" I 
transmit you officially the correspondence received from the convenor of 
ISO/TC 22/SC12/WG1 "Child restraints" following the last meeting of this group 
held in Stockholm in April 18th 2002. A resolution was taken by the 
ISO/TC22/SC12/WG1 during the meeting asking for new information for GRSP. 
 
The letter following gives you the context. 
 
"Subject: Document TRANS/WP.29/GRSP/2002/8 
 
Dear Mr. Juan Ramos Garcia, 
 
I am writing this letter being the chairman of ISO TC22/SC12/WG 1. 
 
The above referenced document says that the letter enclosed in the document 
"... sent by the Chairman of the ISO SC12/WG 1 ...". This is a mistake. The 
letter was sent by the chairman of the US section of the ISO working group, 
Mr. Paul Butler (and by the chairman of the SAE Childrens's Restraint Systems 
Committee, Mr. Dave Campbell). 
 
I want to point out that the opinions expressed in the letter from Mr. Butler 
and Mr. Campbell was not discussed in WG 1, and does also not express any 
decision in WG 1 or any common opinion of WG 1.  
 
I would be grateful if you could send out a correction regarding this, as it 
might otherwise be a cause of serious misunderstanding. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Björn Lundell 
Chairman of ISO TC22/SC12/WG 1 
__________________________________ 
Volvo Car Corporation 
Interior&Climate Engineering 
Dept 93260, PV4B 
SE-405 31 Göteborg, Sweden 
Telephone: +46 31 325 04 52 
E-mail: blundell@volvocars.com" 
 
 
I would be very pleased if you could bring corrections to the referenced 
document TRANS/WP.29/GRSP/2002/8  and circulate appropriate amendment to these 
misinformation. 
 
Many thanks in advance and best regards. 
 
Michèle MAITRE 
ISO/TC 22/SC12 Secretary 
 


